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November 11, 2020

To Whom It May Concern:

Portland Now, Inc. (The Portland Neighborhood Association) has seen the project
called "The Audubon" that will be housed in the historic warehouses on the
Northeast corner of 15th and Lytle Streets. We hereby state that we have no
objections to the project based on the presentation that was made to us at our
November 2019 meeting. PNI requests additional updates/presentations at least
quarterly once financing is secured, and as the project moves forward. We also
request to be notified in the event of any large scale changes to the project.

Sincerely,

Mike Neagle
President (president@portlandnow.org)



